
TY Education for Sustainability Module 

 
The TY Education for 

Sustainability (EFS) module 

has been introduced to the 

school two years ago where all 

TY students complete the 

module for half of the school 

year. We organised a visit 

from an external facilitator to 

run a workshop with the 

current TY students studying 

EFS. The students were educated on the different 

interactive activities and then our first year students 

were invited in to take part. A huge well done to the TY 

students who were excellent and the education the first years received was 

highly valuable promoting awareness on climate issues and sustainability.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GCC Staff join our Wall of Fame 

 
We are very lucky to have 3 Irish 

Senior International Athletes on our 

staff in GCC. Ms Rockall and Ms Dwyer, 

Irish Senior International Basketball 

and 3x3 team as well as Ms Hegarty 

who is part of the Irish Senior 

Athletics squad. Thank you for donating 

to our Wall of Fame and continuing to 

inspire the next generation of athletes 

in our school 
 

 

 



GCC Junior Choir – Feis Maitiú Winners 

 

A huge congratulations to the GCC Junior Choir with many second years involved 

who won Feis Maitiú choir competition on Thursday 22nd February in the Cork 

City Hall.  A huge thank you to Ann Mannix for orchestrating yet another great 

achievement for the school. 

 

 

 

 

Track Thursday continues in 

GCC 

Students and staff enjoyed a 

beautiful walk in the crisp spring 

air this morning with Alma. A 

great way to start the day.  
 

 



 


